
From: sphosking
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PLAN 1 COLA
Date: Friday, October 14, 2022 5:41:01 PM

CAUTION:External email.

Teachers in Plan 1 have been neglected far too long.  We need a substantial percentage
increase.  3% does not equate with the current 8.5% inflation rate.  

We need to receive an annual COLA.

Please consider the needs of the Plan 1 retirees and allow us to live in happiness and dignity. 

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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